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To all clubs,         10/11/24 

 

Circular 04, November 2024 

The following is, in part, from Circular 01. 

 

“The new South East Bowls Region Match CommiƩee has decided to maintain the four playing areas 
that were in place for the Zone 7 Championships and Pennants. A list of the playing areas is aƩached. 

These playing areas aligned with the Women’s Districts that were within the zone’s boundaries. 

The women have lost 2 clubs to the Illawarra Region, Bomaderry and Gerringong. 

The new region now has 33 clubs in total with the ladies’ club of Adaminaby coming in. 

Championships: 

All championships, men and women, will be played on weekends in the designated playing areas with 
the area winners progressing to the finals. Our aim is to expose the women’s game to people that 
wouldn’t normally see them during the week and generate more interest at club level. 

Championships will commence with the Region Fours on the 14th and 15th of September. 

There will be 4 area winners of each compeƟƟon, singles, pairs, triples and fours”. 

Please circulate to your members: - 

The championships are State events that the region runs for the State and as such are considered to 
be single events that can be entered in any area.  

This allows players to play at venues that may be closer to them, venues that have not restricted 
their entry, and venues that they may be holidaying at etc. 

The Match CommiƩee has been made aware that some clubs were not aware of the fact that players 
may enter championships in a preferred area of their choice. This maƩer was discussed & agreed to 
at a match meeƟng in March this year. 
 

Entry forms in future will be adjusted to reflect this. 

 

Yours in bowls, 

Mick Duprez 

South East Bowls Match 

 


